Royal Police Force of Antigua and Barbuda

Telephone: (268) 462-0360

Fax:

(268) 462-0954

Email:

cop@ab.gov.ag

Our Ref: HQ/I-26/17

Your Ref:



Office of Commissioner of Police Police Headquarters P.O. Box 132 St. John's Antigua

28th December, 2017

Hilary A. Linton President Riverdale Mediation Ltd. 2000-393 University Avenue Toronto, Ontario M5g 1E6 Canada

Dear Madam,

The Commissioner of Police Mr. Wendel Robinson, on behalf of the Royal Police Force of Antigua and Barbuda, expresses sincere gratitude for the timely donation made towards the relief effort for Barbuda after the devastation caused by hurricane Irma. The Police Administration applauds your efforts and commends your selflessness, in reaching out and contributing towards bringing back normalcy to the many lives that were disrupted after the hurricane.

The Police Administration accepts this donation on behalf of the Barbudan public and wishes you success in your charitable endeavors.

Sincerely

Theodore Horne Staff Officer

For Commissioner of Police